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I	welcome	the	IPART	proposal	to	increase	the	NSW	solar	feed-in	tariff	to	11.6-
14.6	cents	per	kWh.	This	would	partly	compensate	for	the	48	c/kWh	I	am	
charged	during	the	Peak	Period	when	there	is	little	or	no	sun.	My	solar	system	is	
exporting	twice	as	much	power	to	the	grid	than	I	am	using,	thereby	reducing	the	
amount	that	has	to	be	generated.	While	I	am	being	paid	6c/kWh	for	this	my	
retailer	will	be	receiving	25	or	48c/kWh	for	it	from	other	customers.	I	hope	the	
proposed	amount	will	be	set	as	a	minimum	and	indexed	in	line	with	the	
wholesale	price	of	electricity.	
	
Ronald	Fowle		
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